
3  Field Hospital (Saigon)rd

Reunion

November 8 - 10, 2010
San Antonio, TX

20 September 2013

Re: 2013 Reunion Cancelled

At less than seven weeks from the November 2013 dates set for the reunion of the 3rd Field
Hospital (Saigon) in San Antonio, Texas, we have received way too few people registered to
insure a successful event.

We have only received NINE registrations for a total of 15 people (counting spouses and
friends).  Even with less publicity and promotion, two months prior to the 2011 reunion in
Chicago we had already received over TWICE as many registrations for more than three times
the number of attendees.

At this rate we cannot meet the financial obligations for the planned activities.  Therefore I
have reluctantly decided that we must cancel the November 2013, 3rd Field Hospital (Saigon)
reunion planned for San Antonio, TX.

I have generated and sent refunds to those nine people that have already registered, and will
return any additional registrations that I may receive.

If you are interested, the unit insignia pins and challenge coins are still available by using the
order form posted on the web site.

Note: for those that have already made their hotel reservation, they may be cancelled without
any penalty by calling the reservations desk at the hotel at (210) 224-2500.  For those that will
still be visiting San Antonio despite the cancelled reunion activities, the hotel will graciously
honor the same group rates offered for the reunion.


